
AMA Charter #3470  

July 21, 2020 

RC Club Information  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Terry Gilliand  

Secretary: Owen Dwire 

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand 

 

Activity Coordinator: Terry Gilliand 

Web: Chris Roberts  

Typical Meeting Agenda 



Welcome 

Approve Agenda 

New member applications 

Reports 

Field Officer 

Safety Officer 

Intro Pilots report 

Treasurer’s report 

Old Business 

New Business 

Auction / Show & Tell 

Q & A  

  

July's Meeting Minutes  

  
CAM  July 21, 2020 Meeting Notes: 

  
Called to order at 7:04 pm 

  
June​ minutes approved  

  
Guests/perspective new members: John and Luke Fields.  Luke has been flying a number of 

small aircraft in local fields/parks and wants to expand his flying capabilities. 
Field Report: It's in great shape, rain has been most helpful in keeping the grass green and 

growing.  
Safety Report: Nothing to report 



Intro Pilot Report: Nothing to report.  Chris and Luke are tentatively going to get together on 
the 26​th​. 

Treasurer's Report: As of 21 July, we have $2153.88 in our account and 24 paid members. 
 

Old Business: 
End of year fun-fly will take place on 26 Sept.  Donations (in lieu of landing fee) will be 

accepted for a local charity (TBD). 
  

New Business: 
Owen graciously took on the Secretary’s duties to fill out the remainder of Roger’s term. 

  
Informal club fly-in on 8 Aug.  Event will include a tail gate swap meet – bring your treasures!! 

Pilot’s meeting will start at 0900. 
  

We are working on a new meeting place for our fall and winter meetings.  

-​       ​Chris will check on library availability 

-​       ​Bob W. will check on Senior Center availability 

-​       ​Ted F. volunteered his basement as a meeting locale 
 

Club officer elections will be held in November.  A nominating committee will be appointed in 
September with nominations presented in Oct.  Tom Withem stated this will be his last year 

as treasurer. 
 

Show and Tell: 
Terry showed off his beautiful Great Planes Patriot.  It is liveried in the traditional Patriot garb 

of white with red and blue trim.  Terry powers his model with a Jett .56 and he modified the 
aircraft with flaps and electric retracts. He had hoped to get the aircraft to fly 150+ but thus 
far he estimates it will only do about 125.  He hopes to get a few more mph as the engine 

breaks in. 
  

Mike showed off a very nice 1930’s German glider that he built from model magazine plans. 
The plane has a 72” wingspan and is covered in yellow with blue trim.  Mike couldn’t 

remember the name but it is very nostalgic looking.  Thus far he has only hand tossed the 



glider in his back yard and he reports that it glides very well.  He is planning to modify the 
glider so it can be towed aloft. 

  
Other club events: 

9-19 – Rivers Edge Fun Fly and Swap Meet  
  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:26 
  

  

  

  

  

NEXT MEETING INFO:  

August 18, 2020 at 7 PM 

1200 Drag Strip Road  

Hudson, NC,28638 

 


